

LALS TRANQUILITY GARDEN PARTY

Come join us for the second meeting of the LALS Club in the LALS Tranquility Garden, outside of Stevenson Hall. Dress comfortably to help us beautify our garden! We will supply gardening tools and hats! Light refreshments will be served.

When: Wednesday, September 21, 2016

Where: West side of Stevenson Hall, facing the

Humanities Building

Time: 3:30-4:30pm



Please contact LALS Club President Chelsea Flint at cnflin01@louisville.edu or LALS Faculty Advisor Rhonda Buchanan at rhonda.buchanan@louisville.edu or for more information.